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To whom it may concern

I had the opportunity to study for seven years in the

| United States of America, where I got the following degrees:

a BA at Antioch University, Ohio, and a MA at CSUN, Northridge:
both in art history. After obtaining these two degrees I

left for Switzerland where I establisped myself as an in-
dependent art historian. I am still wbrking closely with CSUN
Northridge, and I am at the moment engaged in a larger project
for their museum.

While I studied in the US I participated at several occa-
sions in seminars with Bagwan. The seminars were of great bene-
fit to me, and I confirm that other pzople felt the same way.

I personally think that Bagwan is of zreat importance for
.many students seeking to understand tiaemselves, and the chance

to stay in the US should be given to aim.

Soazza, July 22, 1983 (Carlo G. a Marca)
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